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November Birthdays 
Hannah A. November 5th 

Julia G.  November 8th 

Tommy J.  November 15th 

Jackson M.  November 22nd 

Makenna T. November 27th 

 

Important Reminders: 
 

 As a class, we are competing 
with the other 2nd grade classes 
to win a pizza party by collecting 
the most box tops! 

 Don’t forget to send back 
permission slips for our field trip 
to the Bale’s Farm by November 
15th.  

 There will be a unit test on 
November 27th on sight words 
and sentence structure. Please 
don’t forget to study! 

 There will be a choir performance 
on November 7th. It will cost 
$3.00 to enter.  

 If you want to send cupcakes for 
your child’s birthday, please 
send enough for the whole class 
and email me beforehand.  

 

 

A Charlie Brown 
Thanksgiving 

On November 24th, the day before fall 

break, we will be celebrating what we are 

thankful for as a class. We will be 

recreating a Charlie Brown Thanksgiving. 

Parents/Guardians are 

more than welcome to join 

and/or sign up to bring 

supplies for the party. 

Please email me if you 

would like more 

information on how to sign up to bring 

something.  

Students of the Month 

For this month, Lane J. and Emily 

N. have been chosen for 

students of the 

month. They will be 

the teacher’s helpers 

for the whole month.  

 

Monthly Quote 

“The beautiful thing about learning is 

that no one can take it away from you.” 

~B.B. King 
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